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Dear Parent/Guardian(s) of Scholar Athlete:
On behalf of the Snohomish County Football Officials Hall of Fame Committee, we would like to extend our sincerest congratulations! As a member of their 2022 Football team, your student has been selected as an outstanding scholar athlete nominee. This nomination introduces an opportunity for consideration towards one of five scholarships awarded by the Officials Hall of Fame Committee, as well as an invitation for you and your student to attend the annual awards banquet. 
This year marks the 41st year of this program that award(s) have been in place. This longstanding tradition has become a staple in the fall for the 27 Snohomish County High Schools. Over the past 40 years the Snohomish County Football Officials Hall of Fame Committee has presented numerous scholarships to many deserving recipients. Your standout student athlete is among elite company! 

Please pay close attention to the following information. Critical details are outlined so your student may maintain eligibility for this scholarship. As with any interscholastic award, the competition is tough.  Your help and encouragement to ensure the required nomination material is completed and submitted on time.
Each nominee is required to submit a Nomination Packet. We have two methods to submit your information: Appling online where you will be guided to complete all fields which apply to you and then submit.  Your second option is to mail the Nomination Form (provided upon request) and completed packet. The details of nomination packet contents are highlighted on the bottom of the Nomination Form along with our mailing address.

The contents of the nomination packet includes the Scholar Athlete’s complete information and their Areas of Achievement. Part of the Areas of Achievement are their scholastic accomplishments which must include an unopened and certified High School Transcript, which your schools’ registrar will send upon request to our address. Nominees should focus on outlining their contributions to community, school, academics, family, and awards earned throughout their High School career. Completed Nomination Information must be submitted by November 18, 2022.
This year, we have a banquet in the first week of December. As a part of this award and special evening, the nominee and two (2) guests will receive dinners provided by a community sponsor. You may reserve additional tickets, in advance for $50 each by contacting HOF@scfoa.org. This is a formal evening, and appropriate attire is expected. Details of this event, such as date and location, will be provided after nominees’ application packet has been received.
If you have further questions, please contact your head coach or HOF@scfoa.org. The SCFOA HOF Committee looks forward to seeing you and your standout student athlete. Again, congratulations; you should be proud of your student’s consideration of this prestigious award.


Respectfully,
Snohomish County Football Officials Hall of Fame


Snohomish  County  Football  Officials • Hall  of  Fame  •  PO  Box 557  •  Everett,  WA  98206
image1.jpeg
SCFuA




